
Pediatric Surgery for Ugandan Children - 
The Ministry of Dr. Geoff Blair 

and the team from BC Children’s Hospital 
 
Background:   Uganda has more children than Canada.  Yet there are 
only 5 pediatric surgeons for that country.  Canada has more than 70 
surgeons! 
 
Our Dr. Geoff Blair is returning to Uganda to do another ‘Pediatric 
Surgical Camp’:  The team of 11 surgeons, anesthetists, nurses, 
technical support person and resident surgeon will go to Uganda in 
February for 2 weeks plus to do as many surgeries as they can -  Dr. 
Blair says they had to stop in previous camps when they ran out of 
basic medical supplies. 
This program has also trained Uganda pediatric surgeons and will 
continue with another surgeon coming to BC in July for training. 
 
One box of the basic medical supplies costs $1650.00 
 
We can support this project with our donations:   
Go to the BC Children’s Hospital Foundation site – the link can be found 
at drmt.ca (under Accompaniment/Outreach). All donations to the 
Children’s Hospital Foundation page will go to the camp. 
 


